
                              
 

 
2020 JOINT MLA & WMAC Lender’s Conference 

Has Been Cancelled 
 
MLA Members,  
  
We believe the safety and health of our membership is of the utmost important. Therefore, the MLA and 
WMAC Board of Directors have made the difficult decision to cancel the combined conference that was 
planned for later this summer in Denver.  There are still too many unknowns related to Covid-19 at this 
time – social distancing requirements, travel restrictions – that make planning a successful, informative, 
and fun conference near impossible. 
  
While we will miss seeing all of you in Denver, we still want to be of service to membership. To that end, 
we will be working the other regional mortgagee advisory councils, HUD headquarters, and the regional 
HUD offices to provide training and disseminate valuable content in the near term via webinars and other 
virtual happenings.  Watch your inbox for updates and more information. 
  
Hotel Cancellations 
The Hyatt Regency will be cancelling the reservations in the room block and automated cancellation 
confirmations will be issued to each attendee with emails on file. If you booked a room outside of the 
WMAC room block, you should contact the hotel directly. 
  
Refunds 
Conference Registrations paid on Eventbrite by credit card: All credit cards will be refunded directly by 
Eventbrite for the Early Bird Discounted Registration fee of $600. Refunds will be processed on June 3rd . 
You’ll receive a notification from Eventbrite when this occurs. 
  

Conference Registrations paid on Eventbrite by check: If your check has been deposited, we will send your 
company a check to cover the refund amount for all attendees in your company. If your check has not 
been deposited, we will notify your company to void the original check. 
  

Refund questions? Email Linda at: wmacexecdirector@gmail.com 
  
Annual Membership Dues 
Annual company membership dues that have been paid will not be refunded. If your company’s 
Corporate or Associate membership dues for 2020 have not been paid, please do so by 
visiting https://westernmortgageeadvisorycouncil.org/membership/ 
  
Future Conferences 
Announcements for MLA’s 2021 conference will be made at a later date. 
  
For 2022, we hope to will plan a combined conference again. In the meantime, stay safe.  We’ll be in 
touch soon! 


